Sarah Hill

From: ElAportal <ElAportal@housing.gov.ie>

Sent: Wednesday, 10 April 2019 12:25

To: Sarah Hill

Subject: RE: EIA notification - 181044 - Moneyduff and Oranbhill, Oranmore Co. Galway (UPDATE TO

NEWSPAPER NOTICE)

Dear Sarah,

| wish to acknowledge receipt of the below email and attached information. The details provided have been
uploaded to the EIA Portal on 10™" April 2019 in relation to Portal ID number 2019050 and are available to view at
http://housinggovie.maps.arcgis.com/apps/webappviewer/index.html?id=d7d5a3d48f104ecbhb206e7e5f84b71f1

Kind regards
Morgan

EIA Portal team

An Roinn Tithiochta, Pleanala agus Rialtais Aitiuil
Department of Housing, Planning and Local Government

Teach an Chustaim, Baile Atha Cliath 1, D01 W6X0
Custom House, Dublin 1, D01 W6X0

T +353 (0) 1 888 2000 DD +353 (0) 1 888 2873

From: Sarah Hill [mailto:shill@mkoireland.ie]

Sent: Wednesday 10 April 2019 10:32

To: ElAportal <ElAportal@housing.gov.ie>

Subject: EIA notification - 181044 - Moneyduff and Oranhill, Oranmore Co. Galway (UPDATE TO NEWSPAPER
NOTICE)

Dear Sir/Madam

Yesterday | submitted an EIA notification application. There has been a minor change to the newspaper notice and |
attach for your information the revised notice (ref F1).

| trust that you can update our application accordingly.
Kind regards
Sarah

Sarah Hill

Planner
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Tuam Road, Galway
Ireland, H91 VW84
+353(0) 91735611






